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As communicated previously, there are changes to the Division of Developmental Disabilities (DDD) published 
rates to be effective for dates of service on and after January 1, 2024. These changes address the increased 
labor costs resulting from the Arizona minimum wage increase mandated by Proposition 206, and the Flagstaff 
minimum wage increase mandated by Proposition 414. 

The new provider rate lookup file and Rate Book are now available on the Rates & Billing page on the DDD 
website in the “Rates” section. 

__ .Wtft __ 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_pq5BgXIS89nCG0_EBVHMuSsUI4sF1mt/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_pq5BgXIS89nCG0_EBVHMuSsUI4sF1mt/view?usp=sharing
https://des.az.gov/services/disabilities/developmental-disabilities/vendors-providers/rates-authorizations-billing

